
Scholarship from  
the International Team of Implantology 

 
The International Team of Implantology offers scholarships to deepen knowledge and skills            
in the field of implantology and related procedures. 
Scholarship holders spend a year at one of the ITI training centres around the world. These                
are university departments or clinics under the guidance of experienced ITI scientists who             
are specialists in the field of implantology. The training centres are located in such countries               
as the USA, Great Britain, Austria, Germany, Switzerland, Holland, Italy, etc. 
Each centre and the head of the scholarship centre organizes the scholarship programme             
independently. The scholarship holder has the opportunity to choose the centre that best             
suits their needs. 
The amount of the scholarship is 30 thousand Swiss francs, which are paid in the currency                
of the country of the centre chosen by the scholarship holder. 
 
The term of the scholarship is 1 year (from September 1 to August 31 of the following year).  
 
Requirements for candidates: 
- Bachelor’s degree or specialist in surgical dentistry or equivalent diploma. 
- At least two years of postgraduate study in the field of periodontology, surgical dentistry,               
prosthetics, etc., or 3 years of professional clinical experience as a qualified dentist,             
including experience in implantology. Postgraduate training must be completed by the time            
the scholarship year begins, but applications may be submitted while the applicant is still              
studying. 
- Commitment to teaching and education. 
- Good knowledge of the local language of the desired ITI scholarship centre. 
- Some centres require a certificate confirming knowledge of the language. 
 
Required documents: 
  
- Copy of a passport  
- Motivation letter 
- Two letters of recommendation 
- Photo 
- Certificate confirming knowledge of the language (in some cases) 
  
The deadline for applications is June 30. 
  
  
For more information, please contact the International Relations Department,         
Morphological Building, 4th floor, room 413. 
 
 
 


